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Hello-
Just sharing my comments to respond to a post on LinkedIn. It is important that mental health
professionals earn an amount of pay at a rate that allows most professionals to comfortably
pay off student loan debt. It is discouraging that psychologists who go through many years of
school and training don't make all that much money that compensates for the stress level of the
job. Given that there is a mental health crisis, fair pay would be more incentive for mental
health professionals to stay in the field, stay satisfied in the field, help with burn out and create
incentive for new mental health professionals. 

Thanks for letting me share my thoughts. 

Lindsay Coyle, PhD
Clinical/Forensic Psychologist


